
NOTICE 

CITY OF SLOAN, IOWA 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Sloan, Iowa will hold 

a public hearing on adopting proposed amendments to the City’s zoning ordinances.  Said public 

hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 428 Evans Street, Sloan, 

Iowa on the 18th day of March 2021.  All interested persons are invited to attend the meeting and 

be heard on the proposed amendments to the City’s zoning ordinances.  Further information may 

be obtained by contacting the Sloan City Clerk.  

 

        ______________________________ 

        Dixie Iverson, City Clerk 
 


